
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Business Item C 
 
From: Administrator/Staff 
To: Town Board 
Re: Town Board review & discussion of the 2022 Town of Clayton Financial Audit 

performed by KerberRose. 
 
The Financial Audit was provided to the Supervisors in the September 6, 2023 packet. 
 
Ginny Hinz will be giving a brief overview & summary of the report, as well as answer 
any questions the Supervisors may have.  
  
DISCUSSION ITEM ONLY – NO ACTION TO BE TAKEN 
 
Should you have any questions relative to this information, please feel free to call or e-
mail me. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kelsey 
 
 


